
 

 

Browns Corner 

Campers 

Tee-Shirt Creations 
By Nana 

 

Browns Corner Camp took place from  

June 17 – 24, 2017. The campers were 

involved in many adventures and 

activities. Some of them included trips to 

Matapeake Beach, a ferry boat ride, lots of 

time in the pool, a memorable dinner on 

Chesapeake Bay (Harris Crab House), a 

weenie roast, and the initiation of the 

Browns Corner Cooking Club. A memory 

book about our 2017 experiences is in the 

works and will be distributed soon.  

 

 
The campers made tee-shirts using iron-on 

technology. The campers created their 

own original art work and with Grampa’s 

help created an electronic image that was 

printed onto iron-on transfer material. 

Adults and in some cases campers ironed 

the design onto the tee-shirt. 
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Zoe’s art work 

Tyler’s art work 

Elle’s art work 



 

 
 

 

 

After the campers completed their tee-

shirts they were eager to pose for a group 

photo.  

 

 
 

Impressive! 

 

Special Thanks to... 
By Nana 

 

There were many people who made 

Browns Corner Camp, 2017 a wonderful 

experience.  

• Thank you to Zoe for bringing pool 

and water accessories. Everyone 

enjoyed the flamingo, slip and slide 

and beverage holders. 

• Thank you to Tyler for inventing 

the Browns Corner Camp Cooking 

Club. We had a great time making 

applesauce, double chocolate chip 

cookies, roasted weenies and 

s’mores. 

• Thank you to Elle for being a 

sweet, loving cooperative camper. 

And also, for laughing at Grampa’s 

underpants. 

• Thank you to Lila for her overall 

cheerful, enthusiastic attitude. And 

also for trying to find fireflies in 

the dark. We’ll have to try again. 

• Thank you to Mr. David for letting 

Browns Corner Campers feed his 

chickens. 

• Thank you to Miss Kim for letting 

Browns Corner Campers pet and 

feed her horse.  

 

 

Want to share your favorite thing about 

Browns Corner Camp for the 

Shutterfly memory book? Send Nana 

an email at cfrandal@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Yay Browns Corner 

Campers!!!! 
 

Lila’s art work 

Writers and illustrators needed for 

future editions of the Browns Corner 

Gazette. NO EXPERIENCE 

NECESSARY!!! See Nana or 

Grampa for details! 


